
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to you all. We look forward to seeing 
you on Tuesday 7th January 2025 for our WOW Day where the children will 
be dressed up (see previous email for details). 

Pearl and 
Amethyst Class 
Newsletter                

Year 6 have had a lovely last week of term. They performed very well at the Carol 
concert (see attached photos) and we were proud of them. 

They have all had a great term of learning and seemed to have enjoyed it too! 



 

 

 

 

 

Key dates coming up: 

Tuesday 7th Wow Day – WW2 Dress Up (see email sent this week for details) 

 

                                             MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

 


